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Removal of stone blocks from in front of the slipway at Il-Vecca in Xemxija 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that works to 

remove stone blocks from near the slipway at Il-Vecca in Xemxija, the works will be 

carried out on Thursday 10th April and Friday 11th April 2025. 

 

The works consist of the removal of stone blocks from inside the approximate area as 

shown in red on attached chart. 

 

Divers will be assisting and will be displaying the International Code of Signals flag “A”.   

 

Due to these works the slipway and inner part of the jetty cannot be used and no vessel 

is allowed to berth within the area while the work is being carried out. 

 

Mariners navigating in the area, are to proceed with caution and at very slow (no wake) 

speed. They are to give the above areas a wide berth and cooperate with the contractor 

on site. 

 

They are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Officers on site. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 211 
 




